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Inspector’s Report - Local Plan  

Warwick District Council has now received the Inspector’s findings regarding key 

aspects of the Local Plan.  The Inspector’s letter which is now available on our 

website www.warwickdc.gov.uk/planning, raises some significant concerns with 

regard to the Local Plan, in particular, that there is an identified unmet housing 

need in Coventry and Warwickshire (at least 234 dwellings per annum), which 

we will be required to be addressed (jointly with the other authorities in our 

Housing Market Area) before the Plan can proceed. The Inspector has stated 

that, regardless of whether we need to provide more houses to contribute 

towards the unmet need, the total supply of houses set out in the Plan is not 

sufficient to meet the District’s housing requirement. Therefore we need to be 

planning for more houses, not less, to meet our obligations. 

The Inspector’s findings are likely to have far reaching implications for the 

progression of Warwick District’s Local Plan and for the work that needs to be 

carried out in the whole of Coventry and Warwickshire.  The extent to which 

additional sites may need to be allocated in the District and the location of any 

sites is not known and will require further work and consultation in the coming 

months. 

 

The Council is currently giving further consideration to the Inspector’s letter and 

the significant implications it will have with regard to the progression of the 

Local Plan and the delivery of the funding, infrastructure and policy to support it.  

 

Councillor Andrew Mobbs Leader of Warwick District Council commented:  

”I am extremely disappointed with the direction the inspector has given the 

Council.  We are committed to growing the economy and in turn providing 

housing to all existing and prospective residents. We wish to keep everyone 

informed of the way forward with the Local Plan and will issue further 

statements in due course.” 

Notes to editors 

The Local Plan was submitted by Warwick District Council for Examination to the 

Planning Inspectorate in January 2015.  The Inspector undertook four days of 

initial hearings between 4 and 12 May 2015. These hearings considered ‘Duty to 

Cooperate’ (whether the Council has worked with other Councils on cross-

boundary issues such as the number of houses needed across Coventry and 

Warwickshire), the number of houses required in Warwick District and supply 

and delivery of housing land. 
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Warwick District Council’s Housing Market Area encompasses Coventry City and 

the five Warwickshire Districts (Stratford-upon-Avon District, Warwick District, 

Rugby Borough, Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough and North Warwickshire 

Borough). 
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